The Friends

Newsletter - November 2023

Hello! The Friends of Wouldham School (typically referred to as 'The Friends') are the school's PTA (Parent Teacher Association). It has been a while since our last newsletter We hope you find the information helpful. Any queries please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Coming up

Christmas Market including Santa's Grotto

Sunday 3rd December 10am -2pm

Friday 24th November
Wear your own clothes day,
bring a donation for the fair –
either something for the trolley
raffle,a tombola item eg
chocolate or a bottle of some
kind!

Next Meeting

TRC

We need a rest after Christmas!

Fireworks Success

Thank you to everyone who purchased tickets and came to our annual fireworks display. We hope you all had a great time, and we thank you for your support. Fireworks is one of our biggest and busiest events. We are happy to announce that we raised a total of £2066.66p. This has put us in a great position to start the fundraising for the OPAL play scheme the school are looking to introduce.

We always welcome any feedback, good or bad. Please do not hesitate to drop us a message.

As you may have noticed, it was a very busy evening and a huge thank you to all that helped us on the night

If you can help at all at any of our events, please let us know.

Donations Donations!

We know it's a tough time for all and we are always grateful for any donations received. If you can donate any of the following that would be amazing, and we would be very grateful

Trolley Raffle- Any Christmassy items for our trolley raffle, food, drink, games, Christmas crackers etc

Bottle and Chocolate Tombola – Everyone loves a tombola. We plan to run a stall at our Christmas Market. Any donations of unopened bottles (wine bubble bath etc) or chocolate greatly received.

Pre-Loved- We will run a pre-loved stall at the Christmas market. If you have any good quality/working toys, games or books taking up space, think of us.

Christmas Market 2022

We are delighted to be holding a Christmas Market at school on **Sunday the 3rd of December 2022** 10am to 2pm

Entry is free however please do all you can to support the school. We will have many local small businesses with stalls plus a few favourites ran by the PTA.

Stalls include:

Food/Drink, Christmas Eve Stall, Pre-Loved toys, Bottle Tombola, Games, Sweet Treats, Arts and Crafts and much more.

The highlight of our market will be our amazing **Santa's Grotto**...this will be online booking only and spaces are limited!

Bookings: https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/the-friends-pta-of-wouldham-all-saints

Food and Drink will be available to purchase, so come along and have a browse and support the school.

Sunday 3rd December December 10am-2pm Free Entry to Market

Trolley Raffle

Tickets will be sent home this week for our annual Trolley Raffle,

Donations to the raffle are gratefully received

A strip of tickets is £1 a strip (Further tickets can be purchased if you message us)

The draw will take place at our Market on Sunday 3rd December.

Please return tickets and payment (cash only /no change given) to school by 9th December, with your name and contact number on the back of your tickets.

There will be a box in reception

Good Luck!